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Addendum No. 1  

Request for Information (RFI)  

Customer Service Center 
 

Prospective Respondents:  You are hereby notified of the following information in 
regard to the referenced RFI: 
 
REVISION 
 

1. Revise the due date for submissions of written responses to the RFI (page 5 
of 9) from September 23, 2020 to September 2, 2020.  
 

ADDITION 
 

1. Written questions may be submitted to clarify any points in the RFI which may 
not have been clearly understood.  Written questions shall be submitted by 
email to RFP-Q@paturnpike.com,  with “RFI Customer Service Center” in the 
Subject Line, no later than August 12, 2020. All questions and                        
written answers will be issued as an addendum to and become part of                      
this RFI and will be posted to the Commission’s website at 
(http://www.paturnpike.com/procurement/Bidlist.aspx?rtype=o). 
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